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I am in support of the granting of an export license in conjunction with FE Docket No.
 14-96-LNG.
The State of Alaska is a resource rich State but infrastructure poor when compared to
 the lower 48 States.  This unique position requires that major projects be viewed
 differently for Alaska because the economy of Alaska is dependent on resource
 development as the primary basis of jobs and tax revenues. Less than 1% of the land
 in Alaska has been developed and infrastructure of this type is critically needed to
 support economic development for all Alaskans.
The size of the project at $45 to $65 billion dollars requires the long lead time
 requested in the application.
Another significant benefit to Alaska would be the availability of clean, cost effective
 energy for residents.  Alaska has more fossil fuel reserves than most States yet has
 the highest cost for energy.  This project would significantly assist with bringing
 affordable energy to all Alaskans.
Thank you for your time.
Bruce Harland

Anchorage, AK 99515
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